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To the Honourable Councillor of Chinese Embassy at London, Mr. Lu Hai Tian

Dear Mr. Lu,

Special thanks to the Chinese Embassy for the dedicated care to the overseas
Chinese in the UK. The Chinese Association of Southampton (CAS) has received
the donation of facemasks, medical capsules, infrared heat detector and
disposable gloves from the embassy. CAS has also distributed these materials to
all our members. Everyone in CAS is very grateful to the embassy and the
motherland!

Wishing our motherland prosperity! May the motherland flourish and the people
live in peace!

Yours sincerely,
Dr. Michael Ng
Chairman, Chinese Association of Southampton
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